International
Association of
Machinists and Celved
Aerospace Workers



9000 Machinists Place Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772-2687

Area Code 301 967-4500



OFFICE OF THE GENERAL VICE PRESIDENT

APR 2 2 2019

President's Office

April 16, 2019

Subj:

2019 Transportation Conference

Via First-Class Mail

Lori Bassani National President Association of Professional Flight Attendants 1004 West Eules Blvd. Euless, TX 76040

Dear Sister Bassani:

I want to thank you for speaking at our 2019 Transportation Conference. When planning an event such as this, it is essential to gain the participation of experts in their field. It was a great honor having you share your time and knowledge with our delegates. I have received many positive comments about your speech and the manner in which you delivered it.

Our biennial conference is not only a celebration of the accomplishments achieved by our members over the previous two years, but a starting point for the work that must be done over the next two. With that in mind, we look forward to working closer with you and your great union in the near future.

Once again, thank you very much for your participation at our 2019 Transportation Conference.

Most sincerely,

Sito Pantoja

GENERAL VICE PRESIDENT

SP/vk

CC:

Tiberi